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UW–Madison Office of Human Resources  

 

June 18, 2024 
 

Pay plan increase to take effect in July 

 
In July, UW–Madison will provide a 2 percent wage increase to eligible employees under the 
2023–2025 pay plan. Faculty, Academic Staff, University Staff, Limited Appointees, Research 
Associates, and Research Interns may be eligible for pay plan. 
  
Who gets these pay increases? 
To be eligible to receive the pay increase, individuals must have been employed in their current 
positions on June 29, 2024 (for employees with 12-month appointments) or August 18, 2024 
(for employees with 9-month appointments). Employees must also have completed any training 
that is required for their position and met performance expectations as identified in their last 
performance evaluation. Additional eligibility criteria may apply. 
  
When are the pay increases effective? 
The 2 percent increase will be effective June 30, 2024, for employees with 12-month 
appointments, and these employees will see the increase on the earnings statement for July 25, 
2024. For employees with 9-month (academic year) appointments, the increase will be effective 
August 19, 2024, and will appear on the earnings statement for September 5, 2024. Employees 
who are receiving the pay increase will receive a written communication informing them of 
their new pay rate. 
  
If you have questions, please speak with your supervisor or your department or division human 
resources representative. 
 
  


